In The Wilderness Coming Of Age Unknown Country Kim Barnes
Eventually, you will unquestionably discover a additional experience and skill by spending more cash. nevertheless when? accomplish you undertake that you require to
get those all needs once having significantly cash? Why dont you attempt to acquire something basic in the beginning? Thats something that will lead you to comprehend
even more on the globe, experience, some places, like history, amusement, and a lot more?
It is your certainly own epoch to deed reviewing habit. among guides you could enjoy now is In The Wilderness Coming Of Age Unknown Country Kim Barnes below.
narratives, poems, and essays, in which influential women share how they built up
the courage to take risks and change their lives.
Braille Books Library of Congress. National Library Service for the Blind and
Physically Handicapped 1999
Contemporary Authors New Revision Series 2001-08 In response to the escalating
need for up-to-date information on writers, Contemporary Authors® New Revision
Series brings researchers the most recent data on the world's most-popular
authors. These exciting and unique author profiles are essential to your holdings
because sketches are entirely revised and up-to-date, and completely replace the
original Contemporary Authors® entries. For your convenience, a soft-cover
cumulative index is sent biannually.While Gale strives to replicate print content,
some content may not be available due to rights restrictions.Call your Sales Rep
for details.
Thinking for a Living: The Coming Age of Knowledge Work Kenneth A. Megill
2005-05-03 Knowledge management as a term has been around for more than a decade,
but do we really know what it means? This far-reaching book tackles the thorny
question of how to define knowledge management and make it work in the 21st
century. It questions our beliefs in the role of the information profession and
tells us how to become information workers of the future by providing advice on
overcoming the challenges facing the library profession. It develops the idea of
the knowledge culture and knowledge work and goes on to expand how information
needs to be shared and not hoarded as in the traditional role of libraries as
keepers of knowledge . Think for a Living provides a clear and very accessible
practical framework for knowledge work. This excellent book provides an insight
into the future of the information profession and outlines the skills necessary
for the knowledge worker of the future. It is essential for all information
professionals and will prove to be a classic work. Book cover. Also includes
information on access to information, change management, collaborative tools,
collaborative work, culture, customers, data, evidence, industrial mode of
production, information sharing, judgment, knowledge age, leadership, five rules
of library science (Ranganathan), play, spiral development, trust, truth,
Alexander Von Humboldt, Etienne Wenger, work culture, work time, Work Culture
transformation Board, etc.
Aan het einde van de wereld Kristin Hannah 2018-10-12 Een prachtig en spannend
verhaal over liefde, verlies en het gevecht om het bestaan te midden van de
oerkrachten van de natuur Voor een gezin in crisis wordt hun emigratie naar
Alaska, de laatste échte wildernis van Amerika, de ultieme test 1974. Sinds Ernt
Allbright is teruggekeerd uit Vietnam, waar hij krijgsgevangene was, heeft hij
nachtmerries, woedeaanvallen en kost het hem moeite het normale leven weer op te
pakken. Op een dag neemt hij een impulsieve beslissing: hij verhuist met zijn
gezin naar Alaska om daar een zelfvoorzienend bestaan te gaan leiden. Zijn
dertienjarige dochter Leni hoopt dat die drastische stap hun eindelijk rust zal
brengen. Haar moeder is bereid alles te doen voor de man van wie ze houdt met een
stormachtige, irrationele passie – zelfs als ze hem moet volgen naar het einde van
de wereld. Aanvankelijk lijkt Alaska alles te zijn waarop ze hoopten; ze worden er
opgenomen in een gemeenschapje van sterke, onafhankelijke pioniers. Maar als de
winter invalt en de staat in maandenlange duisternis en bittere kou wordt gehuld,
verslechtert Ernts toch al kwetsbare psychische toestand. Het gezin moet alles op
alles zetten om de uitdagingen buiten én binnen de muren van hun huis het hoofd te
bieden. De pers over Aan het einde van de wereld ‘Een meeslepend verhaal over een
gezin, met goed uitgewerkte personages en een boeiende beschrijving van het leven
in het Alaska van vijftig jaar geleden.’ People ‘Een epische, sfeervolle roman
over het vermogen om het ondenkbare te verdragen.’ Real Simple magazine ‘Hannah
brengt de schoonheid en het gevaar van Alaska’s natuur tot leven. Ze schetst een
overtuigend beeld van een gezin in crisis en een gemeenschap op de drempel van
grote veranderingen.’ Booklist ‘Het landschap is ontoegankelijk en guur, maar de
jonge heldin leert het te aanvaarden. Lezers zullen smullen van het intelligente
verhaal over de onbreekbare band tussen een moeder en haar kind.’ Library Journal
‘Hannah toont op prachtige wijze hoe liefde, dood en geboorte de complete cirkel
van het leven vormen.’ RT Book Reviews
Fatherhood and Its Representations in Middle English Texts Rachel E. Moss 2013 The
figure and role of the late-medieval father is reappraised through a close reading
of a range of documents from the period, including both letters and romances.
America, History and Life 2006 Article abstracts and citations of reviews and
dissertations covering the United States and Canada.
Kingdom to Commune Patricia Faith Appelbaum 2009 Kingdom to Commune: Protestant
Pacifist Culture between World War I and the Vietnam Era
A Country Called Home Kim Barnes 2008-09-30 A powerful novel of young love and
rural isolation from the acclaimed author of In the Wilderness. Thomas Deracotte
is just out of medical school, and his pregnant wife, Helen, have their whole
future mapped out for them in upper-crust Connecticut. But they are dreamers, and
they set out to create their own farm in rural Idaho instead. The fields are in
ruins when they arrive, so they hire a farmhand named Manny to help rebuild. But
the sudden, frightening birth of their daughter, Elise, tests the young couple,
and Manny is called upon to mend this fractured family. An extraordinary story of
hope and idealism, A Country Called Home is a testament to the power of family—the
family we are born to and the family we create.
In Desert and Wilderness Henryk Sienkiewicz 2020-03-06 In the tradition of
Robinson Crusoe and Treasure Island comes a Sienkiewicz novel for readers of all
ages! This thrilling adventure saga and coming-of-age tale sets two young
children, Stas Tarkowski, fourteen, and Nelly Rawlison, eight, within the reaches
of Africa's desert storms, the ravages of hunger, and threatening jungles filled
with vicious animals and warring tribes. Everything for the pair seemed
comfortable and safe in Egypt. But when the children are separated from their
fathers during a vacation along the Nile, they become pawns in a treacherous plot
and are abducted by the vengeful followers of the Mahdi. Joined in their trek by
two African children, Kali and Mea, and together with the aid of a faithful dog,
Saba, and a mighty elephant, King, the unlikely troop makes its way through deep
Africa while facing perilous situations that would render helpless even grown men
and women. Throughout this enthralling novel, author Sienkiewicz paints the vivid
scenery of what was then known as "the dark continent," a land filled with unknown
peoples, primordial landscapes, tall and deep jungles, uncharted rivers and
mountains.
The Westminster Pulpit vol. IV G. Campbell Morgan 2012-02-06
Littell's Living Age Eliakim Littell 1847
A Richer Harvest Craig Wollner 1999 From pioneer journals to union tracts and
cyberpunk fiction, the selections gathered here reveal the lives of the
Northwest's working people and insights into the nature of work in the region.
With its strong and varied mix of fiction, poems, manifestoes, songs, memoirs, and
oral histories, A Richer Harvest creates a powerful, sometimes gritty portrait of
work life. Selections depict the natural beauty of the land, the rough and
perilous employments, the often bloody tradition of labor radicalism, and the
reverence for honest, hard work.
Contemporary Authors New Revision Series Amanda D. Sams 2008-03 In response to the
escalating need for up-to-date information on writers, Contemporary Authors® New
Revision Series brings researchers the most recent data on the worlds most-popular
authors. These exciting and unique author profiles are essential to your holdings
because sketches are entirely revised and up-to-date, and completely replace the
original Contemporary Authors® entries. For your convenience, a soft-cover
cumulative index is sent biannually.
In the Wilderness Kim Barnes 1997 A poet's account of her journey toward adulthood
follows her coming of age near the isolated logging camps of northern Idaho
New Directions in Ecofeminist Literary Criticism Andrea Campbell 2009-03-26 As
ecofeminism continues to gain attention from multiple academic discourses, the
field of literary criticism has been especially affected by this philosophy/social

Legal Executions in New England Daniel Allen Hearn 2015-08-13 Between 1623 and
1960 (the date of the last execution as of 1999), Connecticut, Maine,
Massachusetts, New Hampshire, Rhode Island and Vermont legally put to death more
than 700 men and women for a wide variety of capital crimes ranging from army
desertion to murder. This is a companion volume to Legal Executions in New York
State and Legal Executions in New Jersey, both published by McFarland. It is
comprised of chronologically arranged biographical entries for the executed
persons. Each entry gives personal data on the executed person, including age,
ethnicity, and gender, as well as a detailed account of the crime for which he or
she was sentenced to death and information on the place and method of execution.
Fully indexed.
Hungry for the World Kim Barnes 2011-01-12 Fans of Educated by Tara Westover are
sure to fall for this riveting narrative of self-discovery and personal triumph.
From the author of the Pulitzer Prize–nominated memoir, In the Wilderness, here is
the story of how an intelligent and passionate young woman, yearning for an
understanding of the world beyond her insular family life, found her way. On the
day of her 1976 high school graduation in Lewiston, Idaho, Kim Barnes decided she
could no longer abide the patriarchal domination of family and church. After a
disagreement with her father–a logger and fervent adherent to the Pentecostal
Christian faith–she gathered her few belongings and struck out on her own. She had
no skills and no funds, but she had the courage and psychological sturdiness to
make her way, and to eventually survive the influence of a man whose dominance was
of a different and more menacing sort. Hungry for the World is a classic story of
the search for knowledge and its consequences, both dire and beautiful.
The Westminster Pulpit George Campbell Morgan 1954
"Whatever the Day Shall Bring" Gwen E. Sullivan 2013 White pine logging in the
Inland Northwest began when timber barons from the Great Lakes region exploited
the available timber in the Palouse region of eastern Washington starting in the
late 1800s, leading to the establishment of the towns of Palouse, Washington, and
Potlatch, Idaho, a company town built and managed by the Potlatch Lumber Company.
As resources were depleted on the Palouse, the timber companies began moving east
into Idaho, specifically the Clearwater River drainage where Pierce, Idaho, is
situated. The former mining town became another company town of sorts.
More Book Lust Nancy Pearl 2009-09-29 The response to Nancy Pearl’s surprise
bestseller Book Lust was astounding: the Seattle librarian even became the model
for the now-famous Librarian Action Figure. Readers everywhere welcomed Pearl’s
encyclopedic but discerning filter on books worth reading, and her Rule of 50
(give a book 50 pages before deciding whether to continue; but readers over 50
must read the same number of pages as their age) became a standard MO.
Littell's Living Age 1847
Stanislaus National Forest (N.F.), Emigrant Wilderness Management Direction 1998
Asleep, to Dream in Seattle Hal J. Kelly 2002-09-01 Demoralized by twenty-six
loveless years in matrimony and bitter retrospect on drudgeries of the past, Craig
Burton makes a sudden and dramatic decision to alter his life. Forever
mysteriously drawn to the vast wilderness west of the Mississippi River and
impelled by a strange longing, he plunges recklessly westward to satisfy these
inner urges. Mesmerized by the exploits of Lewis an Clark, Jedediah Smith, William
H. Ashley, John C. Fremont and others, this resolute and head strong man leaves
the complacency of Rexburg, Ohio to follow the Oregon and Mormon Trails far from
his family. Continually ignoring sage advise, Craig staggers from one brutal
encounter to another, miraculously escaping each time with the accumulating
feeling that he is receiving aid from an unknown force. As he wanders and explores
in his fur trapping pursuits, Craig soon realizes that many trails and localities
are familiar from some where in a past life. Searching for answers, he eventually
meets his Mother of the Uintah' and confirms that, yes, he had been in these
places before. Meeting a wandering and poverty stricken tribe of Utes, Craig
quickly develops a bond of mutual respect and feeling of brotherhood with his
primitive friends. A relationship that later saves his life when he is besieged by
a group of marauding Arapahoes. Later, when inexorably integrated into the tribal
culture of the Kwa'da Kiowa, Craig yields to tender sexual temptations with a
young Shoshone slave girl only to discover the cruel penalties for such temerity,
Heart broken and finding an intense dislike for himself festering within, he forms
a strange but mutually beneficial alliance with an equally irresponsible, young
prairie wolf. An alliance whereby each learns some facts of life from the other.
Shyly returning to civilization, Craig is quickly introduced to the prejudice for
appearing more savage than contemporary. Violence seems to gravitate to him in one
brutal episode after another. Weary of it all and feeling unworthy of re-entering
society he heads back to the one place he knows there are friends and he will feel
at home, Keedskadee on the Green River in Wyoming territory. But again, in his
last and only remaining haven, tragedy strikes with the loss of his two remaining
side kicks and devastating news from back home. Craig Burton is crushed to his
knees in abject despair. Hopelessly captivated by the grandeur and vastness of the
American West and horribly alone, it is the love of a strong and caring woman who
ultimately heals Craig Burtons soul and salvages a place in the wilderness for
them.
Turning Memories Into Memoirs Denis Ledoux 2006 The author, who is a writing
coach, presents a step-by-step guide for recording a personal or family history.
The book covers jogging one's memory, conducting interviews and research,
discerning fact from fiction, choosing a theme, making it meaningful, and editing
a finished product. It includes exercises, sample life stories, and tips on
grammar and storytelling techniques.
Kiss Tomorrow Hello Kim Barnes 2006-03-21 “How could ‘old age’ be a medical
diagnosis when I wasn’t even forty?” —Lolly Winston “… if aging is difficult for
those of us who were only sometimes cute,” she says, “just imagine how hard it
must be for the aging knockouts, the living dolls.” —Rebecca McClanahan “I love
sex. I love middle-age sex. I love married sex. I'm almost fifty and I've never
felt sexier. But damn, it took a long time to get here.” —Ellen Sussman “And who
is that woman who looks just like me in the mirror behind the bar? Could she be
some evil twin, sitting in a place I’d never go alone, acting like a hanger-on, a
groupie?” —Lisa Norris “… even past sixty (perhaps especially past sixty), women
like me feel impelled to stick to the myths we have invented for ourselves.”
—Annick Smith “Slow down. Don’t be so frenetic. Contemplate on the insights you
have gained. Listen to the silence within.” —Bharti Kirchner “The young woman’s
body I live inside still, that unforgotten home, is a text. It is engraved with
memory …” —Meredith Hall A collection of blazingly honest, smart, and often
humorous essays on middle age contributed by well-known writers such as Julia
Glass, Joyce Maynard, Lolly Winston, Antonya Nelson, Diana Abu-Jaber, Judy Blunt,
Lauren Slater, and other voices of the baby boom generation. In the tradition of
the bestselling A Bitch in the House, Kiss Tomorrow Hello brings together the
experiences and reflections of women as they embark on a new stage of life. Many
women in their forties, fifties, and sixties discover that they are racing uphill,
trying desperately to keep their romantic and social lives afloat just as those
things they believe constant start to shift: The body begins its inevitable
decline, sometimes gracefully, sometimes less so… The twenty-five stellar writers
gathered here explore a wide range of concerns, including keeping love (and sex)
alive, discovering family secrets, negotiating the demands of illness and
infertility, letting children go, making peace with parents, and contemplating
plastic surgery. The tales are true, the confessions candid, and the humor
infectious—just what you’d expect from the women whose works represent the best
writings of their generation. From Lynn Freed’s wry “Happy Birthday to Me” to Pam
Houston’s hilarious “Coffee Dates with a Beefcake”; from Ellen Sussman's "Tearing
Up the Sheets" to Julia Glass's "I Have a Crush on Ted Geisel," Kiss Tomorrow
Hello is a wise, lyrical, and sexy look at the pleasures and perils of midlife.
Risk, Courage, and Women Karen A. Waldron 2007 A collection of writings, including
in-the-wilderness-coming-of-age-unknown-country-kim-barnes
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movement. Scholars using ecofeminist literary criticism are making new and
important arguments concerning literature across the spectrum and issues of
environment, race, class, gender, sexuality, and other forms of oppression. The
essays in New Directions in Ecofeminist Literary Criticism highlight the
intersections of these oppressions through the works of different authors
including Barbara Kingsolver, Ruth Ozeki, Linda Hogan and Flora Nwapa, and
demonstrate the expansion of ecofeminist literary criticism to a more global scale
as well as important connections with the field of environmental justice. This
collection offers fresh insight and expands the important discussion surrounding
the field of ecofeminism and literature.
Temperance Creek Pamela Royes 2016-06-01 In the early seventies, some of us were
shot like stars from our parents' homes. This was an act of nature, bigger than
ourselves. In the austere beauty and natural reality of Hell's Canyon of Eastern
Oregon, one hundred miles from pavement, Pam, unable to identify with her parent's
world and looking for deeper pathways has a chance encounter with returning
Vietnam warrior Skip Royes. Skip, looking for a bridge from survival back to
connection, introduces Pam to the vanishing culture of the wandering shepherd and
together they embark on a four–year sojourn into the wilderness. From the back of
a horse, Pam leads her packstring of readers from overlook to water crossing, down
trails two thousand years old, and from the vantages she chooses for us, we feel
the edges of our own experiences. It is a memoir of falling in love with a place
and a man and the price extracted for that love. Written with deep lyricism,
Temperance Creek is a work of haunting beauty, fresh and irreverent and rooted in
the grit and pleasure of daily life. This is Pam's story, but the courage and
truth in the telling is part of our human experience. Seen through a slower more
primary mirror, one not so crowded with objectivity, Pam's memoir, is a kind of
home–coming, a family reunion for shooting stars.
Deranged Jill Sisson Quinn 2010 Deranged links ecological explorations with
moments of individual maturation in nineteen essays that braid natural history and
memoir. On one level, Deranged investigates salient environmental topics such as
Colony Collapse Disorder, forest fragmentation, the near-extinction of Britain's
Large Blue Butterfly, altruism, the evolution of walking in early humans, and the
threat of another mass extinction. But interwoven is a woman's coming-of-age, an
exploration of the process of accepting childlessness while at the same time
developing a sense of place in the Midwest. Deranged explores the mutability of
where we believe we belong, and who we believe we are. "Deranged is beautifully
conceived and beautifully written." - Lisa Knopp, author of Interior Places "Quinn
brilliantly combines scientific fact with personal experience, elevating both
through the use of vivid imagery and lyrical language. The metamorphosis of
maturation becomes something both strange and familiar as Quinn describes moments
of displacement-that limbo of awareness that exists at the boundaries of change."
- Kim Barnes, author of In The Wilderness: Coming of Age in Unknown Country
Contemporary Authors Scot Peacock 1998-06 Your students and users will find
biographical information on approximately 300 modern writers in this volume of
Contemporary Authors®. Authors in this volume include: Patricia Choa Jacob Epstein
Julie Kavanagh Sharon Thesen
Literature of Nature Patrick D. Murphy 1998 Sixty-five contributions discuss
historical and contemporary nature writing--nonfiction, fiction, and poetry--in
the US and Canada; Europe; Asia and the Pacific; Africa and Arab nations; and
Latin America. An additional section considers the literature thematically and
cross-culturally. Sample topics include the mountain in 20th- century French
literature, woman and the land in the Romanian agrarian novel, war and environment
in African literature, and science fiction as environmental literature. Annotation
copyrighted by Book News, Inc., Portland, OR
The Rockies in First Person Ron McFarland 2008-05-23 This study focuses on 10
memoirs from the northern U.S. Rockies. By comparing memoirs representing states
that share similar demographic and socio-economic characteristics, this historic
and literary analysis reveals both commonalities and divergences among American
Western memoirs.
Desert and Wilderness Henryk Sienkiewicz 2012-10-14 An outstanding story and the
most entertaining book I have read in years. Written in 1910, this book is more
intelligent than most and, while the plot seems simple (a journey through Africa
of two kidnapped children), you would be gravely mistaken to presume to guess how
it plays out. Henryk Sienkiewicz introduces the reader to a series of adventures
that are freshly unique, historically accurate, and truly impossible to predict.
He develops his hero, 14 year old Stas Tarkowski, from a boisterous child to a
brave - honorable - young man, and leads the reader through settings (truly from
desert to wilderness) which are richly described and laced with fascinating facts.
If you are looking for a fresh take on adventure, with a warm tale of a young
man's uncommon valor, download this book... and enjoy. In the tradition of
Robinson Crusoe and Treasure Island comes a Sienkiewicz novel for readers of all
ages! This thrilling adventure saga and coming-of-age tale sets two young
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children, Stas Tarkowski, fourteen, and Nelly Rawlinson, eight, within the reaches
of Africa's desert storms, the ravages of hunger, and threatening jungles filled
with vicious animals and warring tribes. Everything for the pair seemed
comfortable and safe in Egypt. But when the children are separated from their
fathers during a vacation along the Nile, they become pawns in a treacherous plot
and are abducted by the vengeful followers of the Mahdi. Joined in their trek by
two African children, Kali and Mea, and together with the aid of a faithful dog,
Saba, and a mighty elephant, King, the unlikely troop makes its way through deep
Africa while facing perilous situations that would render helpless even grown men
and women. Throughout this enthralling novel, author Sienkiewicz paints the vivid
scenery of what was then known as "the dark continent," a land filled with unknown
peoples, primordial landscapes, tall and deep jungles, uncharted rivers and
mountains. Political instability, then as now, could make entire regions
impassable. In the 1880s one such crisis, a rebellion led by "the Mahdi,"
threatened to turn a large part of the continent into a hell of destruction and
carnage. It is in such a background that Henryk Sienkiewicz, the master
storyteller and winner of the 1905 Nobel Prize for literature, placed two European
children - the heroes of this engaging tale. For Henryk Sienkiewicz, In Desert and
Wilderness represented a final triumph; this was the last novel he would complete.
Sienkiewicz, who had visited Africa in 1891, successfully recreates in the book
the beauty he encountered amid the continent's entrancing landscape. Written over
eighty years ago for a younger audience, but appealing to all ages, In Desert and
Wilderness remains a literary treasure in Poland.
Queer Theology Gerard Loughlin 2009-02-04 Queer Theology makes an important
contribution to public debate about Christianity and sex. A remarkable collection
of specially commissioned essays by some of the brightest and best of AngloAmerican scholars Edited by one of the leading theologians working at the
interface between religion and contemporary culture Reconceptualizes the body and
its desires Enlarges the meaningfulness of Christian sexuality for the good of the
Church Proposes that bodies are the mobile products of changing discourses and
regimes of power.
The Light of Life Delmar D. Bryant 1996-09 1911 Contents: What is Life; the Lost
Word; the Origin of Gods; the Creative Principle; the Fantasy of Death; the Garden
of the Gods; the Tree of Life; the Mystery of Christ and the Church; the Stone the
Builders Reflected; Changing of Water in.
The Real Story Sarah Statz Cords 2006 Explores the genres and sub-genres of
nonfiction and provides an annotated bibliography of more than five hundred
popular nonfiction titles, organized according to genre with a focus on titles
published in the last decade.
Library Journal 1995 Includes, beginning Sept. 15, 1954 (and on the 15th of each
month, Sept.-May) a special section: School library journal, ISSN 0000-0035,
(called Junior libraries, 1954-May 1961). Also issued separately.
Routledge Encyclopedia of Ancient Mediterranean Religions Eric Orlin 2015-11-19
The Routledge Encyclopedia of Ancient Mediterranean Religions is the first
comprehensive single-volume reference work offering authoritative coverage of
ancient religions in the Mediterranean world. Chronologically, the volume’s scope
extends from pre-historical antiquity in the third millennium B.C.E. through the
rise of Islam in the seventh century C.E. An interdisciplinary approach draws out
the common issues and elements between and among religious traditions in the
Mediterranean basin. Key features of the volume include: Detailed maps of the
Mediterranean World, ancient Egypt, the Roman Empire, and the Hellenistic World A
comprehensive timeline of major events, innovations, and individuals, divided by
region to provide both a diachronic and pan-Mediterranean, synchronic view A broad
geographical range including western Asia, northern Africa, and southern Europe
This encyclopedia will serve as a key point of reference for all students and
scholars interested in ancient Mediterranean culture and society.
The Honeymoon's Over Andrea Chapin 2007-02-15 In the bestselling tradition of The
Bitch in the House comes a provocative collection of essays by prominent women
writers on their own marriages-and why they chose to leave or stay. Isabel Rose
saw red flags before her marriage, but everyone thought she'd made a perfect
match. Ann Hood's relationship with her husband had the usual bumps, until the
tragic death of her young daughter forged their bond for life.When Terry McMillan
went through her public divorce, the trauma affected everyone in her life.While
Joyce Maynard cared for her dying mother, her children's babysitter took even
better care of her husband. Andrea Chapin, after years of money battles with her
musician husband, realized she had to become the mogul in the family. Annie Echols
found her marriage on the rocks when an unexpected pregnancy upset her family's
delicate balance. In THE HONEYMOON'S OVER, women candidly discuss the good times,
the bad times, and what makes or breaks a marriage in essays that will resonate
with readers-married, single, or divorced.
Kliatt Young Adult Paperback Book Guide 1997
The Living Age ... 1847
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